
To: Pat Wallace Fax: 202-366-7882 

From: Steve Spetll Date: February 28,2007 

Re: Follow-up notifications Pages: 1 

cc: .. 

Urgent 0 For Revlew PI- Comment Please Reply Please Recycle 

During the month of February 2007, DaimlerChrysler Corporation mailed follow-up 
recall notifications to the owners of incomplete vehicles involved in the following 
recalls: 

N1'1.1SA# Daini1erCl1-rn Mail Dare 

05V462 El7 0211 5/2007 
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